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W. Isaac lead on engagement and communication plan.   

C.  Farrar lead on Professional development.   

S. Mills lead on Degree qualifications profile (DQP) 

The work has been started for more developed pathways.   Assessment committee will facilitate 

the work and post on the website.  W. Isaac reported we need to make the case for the 

students, embark on the guided pathways and what do we offer unique at RCC.  October 18th 

will be the first Guided Pathways steering group to produce the material and get started. 

IV. Leadership Council Reports/ Updates 

The task given to the councils at the September EPOC meeting was to solidify membership, 

especially leads, for each workgroup / committee under your council and identify any 

vacancies or gaps (this may include vacancies or gaps on the councils themselves); map out 

the charges and activities for each on our Strategic Planning action plan grid and send to Susan 

and Kathleen by Sept. 29th 

Be clear of the charge of your committee, will fold in the guided pathways to have an 

integrated plan. 

a. IE –D. Cazares, S. Mills, R. Miller 

o Looked at council and committee structure, reviewed membership. Discussed 

new title (GEMQ), Reviewing the operational responsibilities.   

K. Sell reported as the council’s review things, 
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W. Isaac reported need to be clear on size and type of building, faculty need to be very 

involved.  Type of lecture room, conference room, labs spelled out clearly.   

Discussion regarding the errors in the MTSC, Coil, Culinary buildings and the need to have 

minutes to refer back to.   

c. ACTPIS –C. Farrar (needs a faculty chair), T. Rizzo 

o Reviewed the report from enrollment management.  

o Struggling with members, do not have access to the committees reporting up to 

it. 

o Consider the members on the subcommittees be on the large committee.   

o Looking at expanding the guided pathways committee, college promise 

committee with members of ACTPIS and SAS. 

E. Perez and O. Thompson shared SASLC met but did not meet quorum.  Having trouble with 

membership. 

M. Sellick suggested Senate write in the bylaws to expect members to be part of committees, 

chairs and councils. 

W. McEwen – college readiness meeting tomorrow need a faculty co-chair; they will need to be 

part of ACTPIS. 

Council members can be non-voting members, reconsider tweaks to bylaws. 

ACTPIS and SAS have work to be done but for the October meeting will look at integrated 

academic support plan.  The councils will need to look at it and make sure there is a connection 

between ACTPIS and SAS. 

d. SAS—E. Perez, F. Carter, T. Ortiz 

o It was reported over the years you see the same faces on councils doing the 

work, what are the consequences if a person is assigned to do something and 

they don’t do it.  It was suggested that it be brought up in IOI’s and noted by a 

Dean,    

o Classified staff need to attend consecutively so they can learn and get up to 

speed. 

o It was asked how to get the information from all the different councils to the 

divisions.  Review the strategic planning newsletter for a report out and also the 

published minutes. 

EPOC chairs’ recommendation:  ACTPIS and SAS need to meet jointly in October to review the 

Integrated Academic Support Plan and the BSI/SSSP/SEP Plan. 
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